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25th July 2012

Re: Proposed Housing Development - North Woodloes, Warwick

To Whom it may concern,

Our Society, comprising of about 15 members, meeting at and caring for Guy’s Cliffe, Warwick
has been made aware of the proposed construction of approximately 180 private and social
houses at the referenced area.

In light of this we feel that this development would encroach into what is considered a
conservation area in respect to its close proximity to an historically significant area of Warwick.
Our concern is such a development could be cited as a precedent for developments thereon,
ultimately changing the unique character of the area.

We would also like to express our concerns in respect to plausible anti- social impacts

if the development went ahead in the form of increased risks of tresspass onto properties

that would neighbour the development and an increased level of traffic on already busy routes
about the area in general.

In light of the above we therefore can be considered to be part of the opposition

for such a scheme.

The Friends of Guy's Cliffe.



